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UPCOMING EVENT HIGHLIGHT 

Join us this July for a month packed with fun, sunshine and celebration!  

We are kicking things off with Independence Day- an evening filled with patriotic 
music, delicious food and plenty of red, white, and blue. Our calendar is also full of 
exciting outings this month! From trips to the Novi library for Tunes on Tuesday to 
trips to the pet store to gather toys for donations to local animal shelters. We are 
especially looking forward to ending the month with a peaceful and picturesque 
day at the Kenzington State Park, complete with a picnic and relaxing boat ride.  

Each Friday at 2pm, we will be having a “Fruity Friday” fruit social to stay 
refreshed and hydrated during our hot summer days. Remember to RSVP for our 
next Family Day on July 16th at 7pm where we will be hosting the Canton Concert 
Band for an evening of music, memories and time spent with loved ones. Later in 
the month on July 23rd at 1:30pm, we will be celebrating our wonderful grandmas 
for Gorgeous Grandma Day. Join us for a one-of-a-kind fashion show where our 
beautiful grandmas will strut the runway dressed as iconic women throughout 
history.  

We are so excited to celebrate the wonderful event this month and look forward to 
sharing the many laughs, smiles and memories along the way!   
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$3,500 RESIDENT REFERRAL BONUS 

Have you shared your love for Waltonwood lately? When 

you refer someone to a Waltonwood community, they'll 

thank you for it - and then we'll thank you for it too! Ask for 

details! 

FRIENDS & FAMILY REFERRAL PROGRAM! 

RESIDENT 

BIRTHDAYS 

• Pat S  7/12 

• Betty N  7/14 

LIFE ENRICHMENT CORNER: June Photo Album 
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Red, White, and Blue Parfaits at 
10:30am 
 
Sugar Cookies at 10:30am 

Dog Biscuits at 10:30am  

 

Chocolate Chip Cookies at 

10:30am 

 

 

Greek Yogurt Blueberry Muffins at 

10:30am 
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ASSOCIATE SPOTLIGHT 

 

JUNE HIGHLIGHTS 

03 Outing: Schwarts 

Greenhouse    

We had a successful trip to 

the greenhouse to pick out 

herbs for our sensory 

garden. Check out our 

courtyard any time to see 

how they are doing!  

12 Father’s Day 

Luncheon     
 

To show our fathers some 
appreciation, we took them out 
for a delicious lunch at Mission 
BBQ! Thank you to all the 
wonderful fathers out there!  

16 IL Choir Concert 

On this day, the Independent 
Living residents preformed a 
summer concert in the 
Assisted living dining room!  
 

28 Camp Waltonwood 

Our intergenerational 
“Happiest Camp on Earth” was 
a huge success! Everyone was 
dressed in their best Disney 
attire and enjoyed a mystical 
day filled with fun and laughter. 

FOREVER FIT: Healthy Hydration  

Healthy hydration habits are important any time of the year but they become essential during the hot, humid summer 

months. As we age the water content in our bodies naturally decreases, our sensation of thirst diminishes and the 

side effects of certain medications can greatly increase the risk for serious dehydration in seniors. The good news is 

small changes to our daily routine can greatly improve our chances to stay healthy and hydrated in the months to 

come.  Making sure there’s always fluids nearby to drink throughout the day, eating plenty of water rich fruit and 

vegetables like cucumber and watermelon, and avoiding strenuous outdoor activities during the peak hours of the 

afternoon are simple changes that can make a major difference. 

 

JULY OUTING OPPORTUNITIES  

 

Come join us for our enriching outings! 

• Tuesday, July 1st: Scenic Drive at 1:30pm 

• Thursday, July 3rd: Dairy Go Round at 1:30pm  

• Tuesday, July 8th: Tunes on Tuesday at the Novi Library at 11am  

• Thursday, July 17th: Pet Smart at 1:30pm (To get toys to donate for animal fundraiser)  

• Tuesday, July 22nd: Tunes on Tuesday at the Novi Library at 11am  

• Tuesday, July 29th: Picnic and Kensington Boat Ride at 10am 

 

Please let Mallory know if you are interested in joining us on any of the outings!  

 

 

JULY SPECIAL EVENTS 

08 Outing: Tunes on 

Tuesday at the Novi 
Library 
 
On this day we will be taking 
a trip to the Novi Library to 
have lunch and to listen to 
live music! 
. 

16 Family Day: 

Canton Concert Band   
  
Join us for a fun filled family 
day to listen to the 
wonderful Canton Band 
while spending quality time 
with our loved ones. 

29 Outing: Kenzington 

Boat Ride  
 
Come and join us for a 
picnic and a scenic boat ride 
around the Kenzington state 
park- If we are lucky, we 
may even spot the eagles 
that live in the park!  
 
 

23 Gorgeous Grandma 

Day Fashion Show 

Ladies, it’s your time to shine! 
This year we will be 
celebrating Gorgeous 
Grandma Day by hosting a 
fashion show and dressing up 
as women throughout history!  

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR CORNER 

 
Dear residents, families, and friends  

Happy July! We are looking forward to this fun filled Summer and all it brings. This season we will be able to enjoy 

outdoor entertainment and so much more. Sadly, I will miss all of you and will cherish moments that will last a 

lifetime.  Thank you for all of the farewell wishes and warm and loving compliments received. This was very difficult 

for me also- Please be sure to continue to check in and out through accushield for safety purposes. We invite you to 

see our activities calendar for additional information planned for this month. We continue to have monthly Town Hall 

Meetings scheduled that will provide community updates for all. As always, we value your input and suggestions. 

Happy July 4th 🌟 It's a pleasure to be of service and please feel free to contact me with any questions that you may 

have at Tiffiany.tucker@singhmail.com    - Warmly, Tiffiany  
02 03 

 
AL / MC Associate of the month  

 
Delores 

 
We are proud to recognize Delores as our associate 

of the month! As a supervisor in charge, she 
consistently goes above and beyond to provide 

compassionate, personalized care to each resident. 
Delores exemplifies what it means to lead with 
kindness and integrity, making a meaningful 

difference in the lives of both residents and fellow 
team members every day. Congratulations, Delores, 

and thank you for all that you do here at the 
Waltonwood of Cherry Hill!  

 
If you have someone you would like to nominate, 

please see Mallory  
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